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          Bad Orb, july 2021 

Tel. 06052 83-31 

 
16th International Festival for Wind Orchestra of Europe’s Youth 2022 in  
Bad Orb (Germany) 
 
Dear lovers of music, 
 
nobody would have expect in spring 2020 that the global corona pandemic would be with 
us for such a long time and turn our lives upside down for more than one year. If there is one 
thing we have learned during these turbulent times, it is to remain confident, support each 
another, be considerate and not lose hope.  
 
Full of courage, thirst of action and optimism, the Bad Orb Kur GmbH begins now, in 
cooperation with Turnverein 1868 e. V. Bad Orb and Viktoria Bad Orb 1892 e. V., with the 
plans for the 16th International Festival for Wind Orchestra of Europe’s Youth in Bad Orb.  
From 9th to 11th September 2022 our spa town will once again become the stronghold of 
brass music and welcome numerous orchestras from all over Europe. We cordially invite 
your orchestra to this three-day musical event.  
 
Inspire the audience with your musical repertoire at concerts on the large concert mile from 
the city center to the spa gardens, make new friends with other orchestras and celebrate a 
musical festival of superlatives with like-minded people.  
 
None other than Jacob de Haan, one of the most popular wind orchestra composers will 
attend the festival as the patron again. 
 
With a constant eye on the pandemic situation in Europe, we are ready to go deep into the 
organization of the brass music festival. Let's work together towards this meeting of the 
different nations in autumn 2022 and let's start the countdown to the brass music festival 
2022. 

To all interested orchestras for the 
Festival for Wind Orchestra 2022 
in Bad Orb 
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Enclosed you will find the registration form. If you are interested in participating, please send 
it back until the 15th of September 2021. Please note, that if you want to stay in a hotel you 
have to book at the Tourist-Information Bad Orb, Kurparkstraße 2, phone: 06052 83-31, e-mail: 
weppe@bad-orb.info. You should not book by yourself. 
 
Because of the capacity limit, unfortunately not all of the interested orchestras can take part 
in the festival. After the end of registration, we will make a selection and inform you in writing.  
 
More information about the last festival and the actual status of planning for 2022 you can find 
on www.bad-orb.info, www.facebook.com/musikfestinbadorb and 
www.musikfestinbadorb.de. 
 
We look forward to your registration and participation in the next year. 
 
For further information don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Bad Orb Kur GmbH 
 
 
 
Dr. Dirk Thom Dieter Engel Thomas Schweitzer 
Geschäftsführer 1. Vorsitzender 1. Vorsitzender  
Bad Orb Kur GmbH Turnverein 1868 e. V. Geselligkeitsverein Viktoria 1892 e. V. 
 
 
 
 


